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N.B. Wells

2031 Pittwater Rd. Bayview
0417 423 616

09/10/2019

Re DA 2019/0904
Lot 1 DP562577 2033Pittwater Rd Bayview

| wish to lodge an objection to proposed development.

The proposed extension of room and wall [on eastern boundary adjoining laneway] would because of height and length,
severely reduce my view of the western side of Pittwater.

The walls alongside stairs leading to residence would be unsightly and appear to be unnecessary.
The height and length of this proposal would cause significant shadowing over my property.

The use of green glazed tiling would create a large reflection of light and is not in keeping with the surrounding environment

N. B. Wells



